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Previous Reading Life through the Principle workshop 

 

Two Day non residential Workshop, with William Haines, at Lancaster Gate hosted by Central London 

Church on 4-5 November. It will be from 10-6 with lunch and breaks. Workshop fee T.B.A. 

 

It will be an in depth study of the story of Moses and the Israelites. Looking at the challenges of 

leadership and how the people of Israel were able during the 40 years of wandering in the wilderness to 

successfully establish a sustainable community that has prospered and survived for 3500 years. It is 

suitable for everyone over 16. Old members, young members and guests. 

 

"If you don't know the trees you may be lost in the forest, but if you don't know the stories you may be 

lost in life." -- Siberian Elder 

 

"People think that stories are shaped by people. In fact, it's the other way around." -- Terry Pratchett 

 

"The stories we tell literally make the world. If you want to change the world, you need to change your 

story." -- Michael Margolis 

 

"People can never find the path that leads to life without understanding the particulars of the providence 

of restoration. Herein lies the reason why we must study the Principle of Restoration in detail." (D.P. 187) 

 

So please invite members of your congregation and community to participate. I look forward to seeing 

you there. 

 

Some reflections from recent workshops: 

 

"It's hard to sum up the past week on the recent 'Reading Life Through the Principle workshop. William 

Haines being the lecturer, I knew there would be fireworks. However, I didn't realise those fireworks 

would light up the Principle in a way I have never seen before. I felt my understanding of the Principle 

was being peeled off the pages of the book and directly applied to situations in my own life, to 

relationships with my parents, to my brother, and my wife. This truly was one of my favourite workshops. 

It was relaxed, it was fun and it was deep. I will not forget it for a very long time. Thank you William and 

thank you all the lovely people who attended. I look forward to the next one in September." 

 

"The most meaningful moment for me on the workshop was the prayer night. The brothers sharing was 

very interesting and was very positive to reflect as well as having a network of guys to talk to where 

otherwise there might be no one. I experienced God in the lectures which were filled with wisdom and 

allowed me to think in new ways." 

 

 


